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ITEM DESCRIPTION 

 

DATE OF MEETING: March 20, 2025 

ITEM TITLE:  Lighting Update 
 

 
BACKGROUND: 
ILPT electricians, Eric and Ryan, have been here this week working on the conversion to traditional 
lighting. They are fabulous to work with and have done a great job. They want the new system to work 
well for us, so have talked through it and have come up with a solution that will be easy to use and easy 
to maintain in the future. 
 
RECOMMENDATION: 
Awareness of the status of our lighting. 


